
  
Club Meeting Minutes 

December 5, 2024 
Held at the FW Botanical Gardens 

 

Kevin Guiles called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. There were 30 
members and 3 guests in person, and 2 members on Zoom. 
 
The previous months minutes and financial report was approved. 
 
The 2 door prizes, 1964 Uncirculated Washington quarters, were won 
by Kent and Eddie. 
 
The 2025 board members are: 
President  Kevin  Director Dalia 
V President Frank Director Jim 
Treasurer  Walter Director Larry 
Secretary  Ed  Director Chester 
 
The January club meeting has been canceled due to Botanic Gardens 
Lightscape program. The next club meeting will be February 6th, 2025. 
 
Walter has asked those members who are ANA members to get him 
their membership numbers and expiration dates. You may send those 
to Ed at the new secretary email address: Secretary@ftwcoin.club 
 
Annual dues are now due for 2025 the cost is $20.00. 
 
 

mailto:Secretary@ftwcoin.club


Danny brought in some Medieval coins to share with the club. He had 
currency from the French Revolution and Centennial Medals. 

 
 
 
The educational program for this month was presented by Larry. He 
had a very interesting program on US Cap Bust Quarters from 1815-
1838. There are 75 varieties. 1818 had the most varieties at 10. He 
brought in copies of “Quick Finder Charts” so we could see for 
ourselves some of the differences. It wasn’t easy! Most had very slight 
differences, but Larry could easily tell them all apart. At the end of his 
program, he had tables set up with different quarters on them and 
asked the members to see if they could identify the quarters using our 
handouts. 

    



Following a wonderful homemade enchilada dinner, prepared by Dalia 
and Ryan, the club gathered around the Christmas tree and 
appreciated the toys that were collected to donate to the Ronald 
McDonald House. 

 
 
The coin raffles were won by Kevin and Ed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm. 
 
There were about 26 items in the coin auction. 


